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Secretary
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Dear Ms Palmer

Hansard Correction: Independent Parliamentary Expenses
Authority Staffing

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Additional Estimates
Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on
Tuesday, 27 February 2018.

Senator Farrell asked whether there have been any staff who have chosen to return to the
Department of Finance.

I would like to correct my response. I advise that, in addition to the Interim Chief Executive
Officer and her Executive Assistant mentioned at the hearing, between 3 April and

31 December 2017, four IPEA employees returned to positions at the Department of
Finance.

Yours sincerely

Anr‘}v:'Eynfodwin
Chie ecutive Officer
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